
Engineering received the plans for the Woodlands at Echo Farms Tract 2 project on December 20, 2017 
for TRC review and have the following comments: 
 

1. The submittal received by Engineering appears to be a full engineering submittal containing a 
completed application, supplements, Operation & Maintenance Agreements, calculations and 
one set of plans.  A $1,000 review fee will be required.  Please submit this fee as soon as 
possible in order for the review to move forward.  Also, please submit a completed Deed 
Restrictions & Protective Covenances form.  

2. The project is in the queue for formal review (the review clock started on December 20th and 
review times are running 45 to 60 days currently), therefore, there will be no technical 
comments provided at the TRC meeting on January 11, 2018.   
 

Please call or email if there are any questions.  Thank you. 


